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  PCIR/025/Admin/2021-22                  Date: 06.09.2021  

 

Dear Parents      

        

This is to inform you that we have not received any fees of your ward 

for the current session 2021-22 (i.e. from April, 2021 onwards) so your 

ward’s name has not been registered in the office. This is a cause of 

inconvenience both to the school and your ward. You are requested to 

clear your dues before the first term examination otherwise the school 

will not be responsible for the subsequent consequences. Please ignore 

if already paid.    
 

 

 

  Principal 
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